2013 Wheeled Refuse Containers
Purchasing conducted its bid opening for this project on June 7, 2013.

Three vendors submitted bids, IPL at $94,520, Rehrig Pacific at $100,960
and Schaefer Systems at $108,100.

The apparent low bidder is IPL.
Bids will be reviewed by Purchasing and the Township attorney for accuracy

and compliance and a recommendation of award will be made at a Township
meeting.



